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Expressive aromas of 
strawberries, 

blueberries and a bit 
of black pepper. 

Pairs perfectly with 
spicy dishes, pasta 
with red sauce and 
red or white meats.

Expressive aromas of 
strawberries, 

blueberries and a bit 
of black pepper. 

Pairs perfectly with 
spicy dishes, pasta 
with red sauce and 
red or white meats.

Expressive aromas of 
strawberries, 

blueberries and a bit 
of black pepper. 

Pairs perfectly with 
spicy dishes, pasta 
with red sauce and 
red or white meats.

Expressive aromas of 
strawberries, 

blueberries and a bit 
of black pepper. 

Pairs perfectly with 
spicy dishes, pasta 
with red sauce and 
red or white meats.

Expressive aromas of 
strawberries, 

blueberries and a bit 
of black pepper. 

Pairs perfectly with 
spicy dishes, pasta 
with red sauce and 
red or white meats.

Expressive aromas of 
strawberries, 

blueberries and a bit 
of black pepper. 

Pairs perfectly with 
spicy dishes, pasta 
with red sauce and 
red or white meats.

Expressive aromas of 
strawberries, 

blueberries and a bit 
of black pepper. 

Pairs perfectly with 
spicy dishes, pasta 
with red sauce and 
red or white meats.

Expressive aromas of 
strawberries, 

blueberries and a bit 
of black pepper. 

Pairs perfectly with 
spicy dishes, pasta 
with red sauce and 
red or white meats.


